
Conservation Committee 

October 11, 2001 

 

Members: 
James Finn - Chairman  

Tom Seniow - Vice-Chairman (Excused)  

Christie Davis - Secretary (Absent)  

Gerry Capron - Member  

Cherie Howell - Member  

Lisa Linowes - Member  

Pamela Skinner - Member (Excused)  

Dianna Fallon - Alternate  

Theresa Lucas - Alternate (Absent)  

Bernie Rouillard - Alternate  

 

The Chairman appointed Mr. Rouillard to replace Mr. Seniow and Mrs. Fallon to replace Miss Skinner 

for this meeting.  

 

Minutes 
Mr. Capron motioned to accept the September 27, 2001 minutes. Mrs. Linowes seconded the motion. 

Passed unanimously.  

Mrs. Howell motioned to appoint Mr. Finn the representative of the Conservation Commission for the 

Ingersoll-Cluff Land Acquisition. Mr. Capron seconded the motion. Passed unanimously.  

 

At 7:50 PM Mrs. Howell motioned to go into closed session to discuss land acquisition. Mr. Rouillard 

seconded the motion. Passed unanimously.  

 

Other Business 
Mrs. Howell advised the Members that Fish & Game was supposed to post restriction on the use of 4-

wheel vehicles at Fosters Pond.  

 

Mail  

 LCHIP List of General Information Sessions 

 NH Resource Conservation & Development Councils Schedule of General Information Sessions 

 Wetlands Bureau Decision Report - File #2000-01831 - Approved permit for two wetland 

crossings for community well access (2,078 square feet) and install two l8" X 30 ' culverts and rip 

rap outlets with conditions. 

 NH Community Forestry Advisory Council Schedule of Coming Events. 

 Memo from Carolyn Webber dated October 5, 2001 requesting a letter of support be sent to the 

DOT to have Applewood Golf Links at 53 Range Road remain and a more permanent relationship 

be contracted between the state and the golf course. 

 

Mr. Rouillard motioned to adjourn at 9:20 PM. Mr. Capron seconded the motion. Passed unanimously.  

 

The next meeting of the Conservation Commission will be on October 25, 2001 at 7:30 PM in the 

meeting room at the Planning & Development Office.  

 

These minutes are in draft form and are respectfully submitted for approval by Patricia Kovolyan.  



  

  
 

  

 


